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Join hands to save Animals 

 
 

 
Registration of Veterinary Surgeons and Veterinary Clinics for the Mass 

Sterilisation Campaign 

The Mauritius Society for Animal Welfare (MSAW) is inviting Registered Veterinary Surgeons 

and Veterinary Clinics who wish to participate in a project of Dog Sterilisation to deposit their 

application in the Bid Box located at MSAW Head Office, Moka Road, Rose Hill by Friday 16 

December 2022, 1400 hrs at latest. 

Late applications will not be considered. 

The MSAW reserves the right to accept or reject any application for registration and to annul 

the whole exercise without incurring any liability whatsoever to any applicant. 
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